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SAN BERNARDINO, CA: San Bernardino County Fire Department responded to a reported structure fire on 

the 2400 Block of Sierra Way. The fire was reported by a female while evacuating the home. The first unit on 

scene reported smoke and flames from the front and side of the single-story home. Crews began a transitional 

attack, beginning with exterior attack and transitioning to an interior attack to confirm there were no victim in 

the home. Efforts to control the blaze were slowed by live electrical lines that fallen to the ground on two sides 

of the house. 22 personnel were able to bring the fire under control in 18 minutes, but remained on scene for 

another hour mopping up. No injuries to the public or responders. One resident was referred to American Red 

Cross for temporary housing and support. 
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